

NEWS RELEASE

Department of Communications and Community Outreach 6901 Charles Street Towson, MD 21204 443.809.5908 (English) 443.809.1250 (Español) www.bcps.org

FOR RELEASE: November 21, 2023 <u>BCPS press releases are available online</u>

Survey regarding Northwest Area elementary school boundaries to close on Sunday, December 3

Towson, MD – Community members can offer feedback on revised attendance boundaries for northwest area Baltimore County elementary schools via an <u>online survey</u> (available in several languages) that will remain open until December 3.

The <u>Northwest Area Elementary School Boundary Study Committee</u> has been meeting since September to review and create options for revised attendance boundaries for elementary schools in the northwest area. On November 8, the committee shared four options with the community in a public information session and launched its survey to receive feedback.

The committee's goal is to relieve overcrowding through additional seats at replacement buildings of Bedford and Summit Park elementary schools. In addition to Bedford and Summit Park, the study involves Campfield Early Learning Center and Fort Garrison, Milbrook, Scotts Branch, and Wellwood International elementary schools.

The committee's next meeting, which is open to the public, will be held on Wednesday, December 6, from 6-8 p.m. in the Pikesville Middle School cafeteria, 7701 Seven Mile Lane, Pikesville 21208. The snow date for the meeting is Thursday, December 7.

###

<u>Baltimore County Public Schools</u>, the nation's 22nd largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and students, BCPS celebrates <u>many honors</u>.